VFW AUXILIARY DEPARTMENT OF CONNECTICU6
AMERICANISM
BANDING TOGETHER FOR OUR VETERANS REMEMBER YOUR WHY

Involving our communities will help promote patriotism among our students, their
families, businesses, and community leaders. Reach out to groups like the Boy
Scouts or Girl Scouts to perform opening ceremonies or even at your auxiliary
meetings.

Almost time for schools to start their sessions, so make sure you reach out to
them and encourage flag education. Such as:

How and when to display the flag
How to fold and store our flag
What each of those folds mean
What the stars & stripes mean

If you are the PATRIOTIC INSTRUCTOR in your Auxiliary it is your responsibility to
educate your members on how to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. How to
understand the VFW Rituals and the Federal Flag code.

All Patriotic items can be found in MALTA under resources AMERICANISM
Let’s spread the word WE LOVE AMERICAN!!
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Americanism Chairman



